
From: Renee Catron-Blair [mailto:Renee@dreamdesigninc.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 11:41 AM 
To: Horton Patsy 
Cc: Elkins Marcia; Hani Shafai 
Subject: FW: FW: Pizza Ranch Statement 
 
Patsy, 
Please see below the owner of Pizza Ranch would like to withdraw the request for 
an appeal on the sign for 09PD051. 
Thank you, 
 
Renee Catron-Blair 
Project Coordinator 
renee@dreamdesigninc.com 
 
 
DREAM DESIGN INTERNATIONAL, INC. 
CIVIL ENGINEERING, LANDSCAPE ARCHITECTURE, 
LAND DEVELOPMENT & CONSTRUCTION ADMIN. 
"Specializing in Land Development" 
528 Kansas City Street, Suite 4 
Rapid City, SD 57701 
PH:       605.348.0538 
FAX:     605.348.0545 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: pizzaranch@midconetwork.com [mailto:pizzaranch@midconetwork.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 9:24 PM 
To: Renee Catron-Blair 
Subject: Re: FW: Pizza Ranch Statement 
 
Renee, 
We have decided that we do not want to appeal the pole sign issue. 
 
Steve Cronin 
 

09PD051
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